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A Parish of the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Hartford  

¢ƘŜ {ǘΦ /ŀǘƘŜǊƛƴŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ [ŜƎŀŎȅ CǳƴŘ ƛǎ ŎƻƳƳƛǧŜŘ ǘƻ  
ŜƴǎǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƭƻƴƎ-ǘŜǊƳ ǎǘŀōƛƭƛǘȅ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ŀƴŘ ƛǘǎ  
ƳƛƴƛǎǘǊƛŜǎΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊ ŀ ƎƛƊ ƛƴ ƭƛŜǳ ƻŦ ƅƻǿŜǊǎ ǳǇƻƴ ŀ 
ƭƻǾŜŘ ƻƴŜϥǎ ǇŀǎǎƛƴƎ ŀǎ ŀ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ 
ǿƛƭƭ ǘƘǊƛǾŜ ǿŜƭƭ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŦǳǘǳǊŜΦ   

¢ŜƴǘƘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƛƴ hǊŘƛƴŀǊȅ ¢ƛƳŜ           WǳƴŜ млǘƘΣ нлму 

tŀǊƛǎƘ hŶŎŜ IƻǳǊǎΥ aƻƴŘŀȅ-CǊƛŘŀȅ  
фΥлл ŀΦƳΦ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ нΥлл ǇΦƳΦ  

tŀǎǘƻǊ  
¢ƘŜ wŜǾŜǊŜƴŘ aƛŎƘŀŜƭ ²ƘȅǘŜΣ усл сру мспн  
 

t!wL{I {¢!CC 
!ŘƳƛƴƛǎǘǊŀǝǾŜ !ǎǎƛǎǘŀƴǘ-tŀǊƛǎƘ hŶŎŜ  
aǊǎΦ [ƛǎŀ /ŜǊŎƘƛŀ  
усл сру мспн ƻǊ ǎǘŎŀǘƘȅϪŎƻƳŎŀǎǘΦƴŜǘ  
 

5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ wŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ  
aǊǎΦ YŀǘƘƛ .ƻƴƴŜǊ  
усл сру птот ƻǊ ƪŀǘƘƛŘǊŜϪŀƻƭΦŎƻƳ  
 

5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ ¸ƻǳǘƘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ  
aǊǎΦ WǳŘȅ tƭǳǘŀ  
усл плу фууу ƻǊ ƧǳŘȅǇƭǳǘŀȅƳϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ  
 

5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ aǳǎƛŎ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ 
aǊǎΦ {ǳǎŀƴ ½ȅōŜǊǘ  
усл нмт-лслл ƻǊ ǎǳǎŀƴȊȅōŜǊǘϪŎƻƳŎŀǎǘΦƴŜǘ  
 

CŀŎƛƭƛǝŜǎ aŀƴŀƎŜǊ  
aǊΦ aƛŎƘŀŜƭ DǊŀǇǇƻƴŜΣ усл сру мспн  
 

tŀǊƛǎƘ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ  
aǊΦ aƛƪŜ /ƻǳǝƴƘƻ 
усл плу мспф ƻǊ ƳƛƪŜǾƛƴŘŀϪƘƻǘƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ 
 

CƛƴŀƴŎŜ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ /ƘŀƛǊƳŀƴ  
aǊΦ {Ŏƻǧ aǳǊȅŀǎȊ  
усл сфо пмсп 
 

tŀǊƛǎƘ [ŜƎŀŎȅ CǳƴŘ /ƘŀƛǊƳŀƴ  
aǊΦ tŜǘŜǊ tŀōƛŎƘΣ усл плу мнрп  
 

tŀǊƛǎƘ [ŀȅ ¢ǊǳǎǘŜŜǎ  
aǊǎΦ !ƴƴ IƻũƳŀƴΣ усл срм оуут 
aǊΦ {ǘŜǾŜƴ aƻǊŜǧŀΣ усл сру фсол 

Thanks for worshiping with us. 
If you would like to join our parish 

family, fill out a yellow membership form found 
in the vestibule or atrium and mail it to us, drop 

it in the collection basket or 
call us at 658 1642. 

 

We Welcome You to Our  
Family of Faith! 

aŀǎǎκ[ƛǘǳǊƎȅ {ŎƘŜŘǳƭŜΥ  
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ±ƛƎƛƭ ŀǘ рΥлл ǇΦƳΦ 
{ǳƴŘŀȅ aŀǎǎŜǎ ŀǘ уΥлл ŀΦƳΦΣ ммΥлл ŀΦƳΦ ŀƴŘ рΥлл ǇΦƳΦ  
όaŜƳƻǊƛŀƭ 5ŀȅ ²ŜŜƪŜƴŘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ [ŀōƻǊ 5ŀȅ ²ŜŜƪŜƴŘΣ  
bh рΥлл ǇΦƳΦ {ǳƴŘŀȅ aŀǎǎύ  
5ŀƛƭȅ aŀǎǎ ŀǘ уΥол ŀΦƳΦΣ aƻƴŘŀȅ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ  
ŀƴŘ CǊƛŘŀȅΦ ό¸ŜŀǊƭȅύ  
  
{ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ wŜŎƻƴŎƛƭƛŀǝƻƴΥ  
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ŦǊƻƳ пΥлл ǇΦƳΦ ǳƴǝƭ пΥол ǇΦƳΦ  
 aƻƴŘŀȅ ŦǊƻƳ сΥлл ǇΦƳΦ ǳƴǝƭ тΥлл ǇΦƳΦ 
 
.ŀǇǝǎƳǎ ŀƴŘ .ŀǇǝǎƳŀƭ tǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴΥ  
tƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƻŶŎŜ ŀǘ усл сру мспн  
  
{ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ Iƻƭȅ aŀǘǊƛƳƻƴȅΥ  
tƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƻŶŎŜ ŀǘ усл сру мспн ŀǘ ƭŜŀǎǘ  
с ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ƛƴ ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜ  
  
/ƘƻƛǊ tǊŀŎǝŎŜǎΥ  
!Řǳƭǘτ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅǎ ŀǘ тΥол ǇΦƳΦ  
¸ƻǳǘƘτ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅǎ ŀǘ сΥол ǇΦƳΦ  
/ƻƴǘŜƳǇƻǊŀǊȅ aǳǎƛŎ DǊƻǳǇτ{ǳƴŘŀȅǎ ŀǘ пΥлл ǇΦƳΦ  
  

.ǳƭƭŜǝƴ 5ŜŀŘƭƛƴŜΥ aƻƴŘŀȅ ŀǘ млΥлл ŀΦƳΦ  
²ŜōǎƛǘŜ bŜǿǎΥ ŜƳŀƛƭ ǘƻΥ 
   StCatherineWebMaster@Comcast.net  
  
нср {ǘǊŀǧƻƴ .Ǌƻƻƪ wƻŀŘΣ .ƻȄ мупΣ  
²Ŝǎǘ {ƛƳǎōǳǊȅΣ /ƻƴƴŜŎǝŎǳǘ лслфн  
¢ŜƭΥ усл сру мспн κCŀȄΥ ууу нфт омоп  
9ƳŀƛƭΥ ǎǘŎŀǘƘȅϪŎƻƳŎŀǎǘΦƴŜǘ  
²ŜōǎƛǘŜΥ ǿǿǿΦǎǘŎŀǘƘŜǊƛƴŜΦƛƴŦƻ Facebook Page:  
St. Catherine of Siena Parish-West Simsbury CT 

WELCOME! 
We welcome all visitors who are celebrating with us today. As is 
our custom at St. Catherine of Siena, please remain in your pew 
for the singing of the first and last verses of the recessional 
hymn. 

In Baptism God 
calls us to His 

Eternal Love, in 
active faith we 

respond to Him.  

mailto:StCatherineWebMaster@Comcast.net
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Religious Education News   

 Religious Education Re-registration for the 
2018-2109 school year is ongoing. All existing religious 
education families should have received an email to  
re-register their children. Only children who are currently in 
our program can be registered online. Siblings who are new 
to our program must be done separately with the New  
Student Registration Form. 
 NEW STUDENTS: Parents, please complete a 
blue "New Student Registration Form", found in the  
atrium and the vestibule of the church. New student  
registrations are done in person with the DRE,  
Kathi Bonner, Kathidre@aol.com or please call, 
860.658.4737 to make an appointment. 
 Share your faith with our parish children!  
Catechists are needed in Grade 8 for 2018-2019 Religious 
Education year. We have an excellent curriculum and  
wonderful young people. If you have thought of teaching, 
this is your opportunity! Call Kathi Bonner, DRE at 
860.658.4737, or email, Kathidre@aol.com for more  
information. 
 ñHow to Read the Bible" a user-friendly, easy to 
follow introduction to the Bible. No previous knowledge of 
the Bible required! This program is being offered on  
Thursday, June 7th, 9:30 am- Noon at St. Jerome Parish, 
1010 Slate Road, New Britain, CT. RSVP online at 
 https://oeec.typeform.com/to/sMYC'sA. Or contact Kathi 
Bonner, Kathidre@aol.com .Catechists and the curious are 

invited! 

 
 
 

 

¶ Saturday, June 9th @ 5:00 p.m. Mass for  
 Anthony Brancato, requested by his family; 

¶ Sunday, June 10th @ 8:00 am Mass for  
 Brendan Donahue, birthday remembrance,  
 requested by his family;  

¶ Sunday, June 10th @ 11:00 am Mass for  
 Joseph Spada, 3rd anniversary,  
 requested by his family; 

¶ Monday, June 11th @ 8:30 a.m. Mass for  
 Eileen & Harry Geary, requested  
 by Janet Geary; 

¶ Tuesday, June 12th @ 8:30 a.m. Mass for 
 Rev. Robert J. Lord; 

¶ Tuesday, June 12th, 9-10 a.m. Adoration of the 
 Blessed Sacrament; 

¶ Wednesday, June 13th @ 8:30 a.m. Mass for a 
 Mary Jane Morris F. Egan, requested by 
 the Ruder Family;  

¶ Wednesday, June 13th @ 9:00 a.m.,  
 Rosary for Peace;  

¶ Friday, June 15th @ 8:30 a.m. Mass for  
 Charles Davis, requested by OôBryan Family; 

¶ Saturday, June 16th @ 5:00 p.m. Mass for  
 All Fathers; 

¶ Sunday, June 17th @ 8:00 am Mass for  
 All Fathers; and,  

¶ Sunday, June 17th @ 11:00 am Mass for  
 All Fathers. 

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS  

Offertory Collection  
 

Weekly Collection.                $10,416.50 

    Loose Cash/Checks            $    832.50 

    Envelopes                           $ 9,584.00 

Cathedraticum*                    -$    572.91 

School Tax*                          -$    572.91 
*Parish taxes (5.5%) paid to the  

Archdiocese for services to the parish.  
 

Catholic Communications  $     85.00 (additional)  

Bishops Overseas Appealé$4,360.00 

YOUTH MINISTRY NEWS 

REGISTRATION for 2018-2019 Junior and 
Senior High Youth Ministry Program is now 
beginning. Registration forms can be found in the 
atrium, vestibule, e bulletin and on line. Early  
registration will keep you informed and up to date 
over the summer.  

 New to Youth Ministry? Ever wonder 
who we are and what youth ministry is all about? 
Check out "St. Catherine of Siena Youth  
Ministry" on Facebook where you will see all the 
teens in action.  
 St. Catherine of Siena Youth  
Ministry Mission Statement: "Foster a 
group of compassionately engaged  
teenagers who are energized for service, 
open to spiritual growth, willing to build a  
community in the context of faith,  
friendship and fun."  

Sanctuary Lamp Memorial  
  

 This week it burns for 

Dick Hammond, as a  

birthday remembrance,  

requested by his family. 

mailto:Kathidre@aol.com
mailto:Kathidre@aol.com
https://oeec.typeform.com/to/sMYC'sA
mailto:Kathidre@aol.com


 3 

   FROM FATHER MICHAEL... 
MANY THANKS to our Senior High Youth Ministry who 
baked and delivered 75 apple pies to area soup kitchens for their 
Thanksgiving meals. Thank you to the parent helpers who gave 
their time and energy on PIE NIGHT: Rosanne O' Hara, Amy 
Dillon, Susan Hoffman, Jeanne Carpenter, Debbie Hamil, Kathy 
Duford, Manuela Hanshaw and Mike Laiuppa. 

 
 
 

Only the Kingdom of God is Eternal 
 For everything there is a seasonéand the òseasonó is 
coming to a close for our current Baptismal font, 
which I believe is our parishõs original one since it 
matches the original and former altar, presiderõs chair, 
ambo and tabernacle altarñor at least that what the 
òprovenanceó suggests. 
 Understandably, time (nearly 47 years) takes 
its toll on every created thingñheat and air  
conditioners, roofs, paint jobs and moreñand our  
current font has issues of warping, splitting wood in 
some areas, and the baptismal bowl area is weak and is 
ill -fitting. Add to that, the wood used in production 
does not fare well with water. And we will need to see 
how the new font works with water and how the wa-
ter is emptied from the bowl, after baptism. In caring 
for areas in item used in Sacramental actions (blessed 
water, consecrated oils, etc.) we need to ensure for 
both the care and usage of such sacred thingsñthe 
font itself and the oils , blessed water spilled--to pro-
vide for both public and private symbolism and mean-
ing of the Sacred Rites of the Church. Thus, how we dis-
pose of the blessed water, the clean-up of the consecrated oils, etc, 
is  important. All this needs to be considered in the de-
sign and use of the font. 
 Having said all that, I am putting this in our 
bulletin as we will certainly to offer  opportunities for 
individuals to memorialize this new font, donations in 
names of deceased or living family members or loved 
ones--are appropriate. However, that requires a firm 
cost in the making of this new Baptismal font. That 
will come in a short while once the  craftsperson gives 
us a quote for the wood itself and the effort required in 
the fontõs production.   
 Like the altar, ambo, credence table, presiderõs 
chair and tabernacle altar, this item too is a piece of art 
which tells a story: the eternal meaning of Baptism and 
the Love of God for His Children called to the  
Sacrament. More detailed information to come in 
the not too distant future .  
 

The Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time: 
 Membership Requirements for the 
Kingdom of God.  
 In todayõs gospel from Mark (3: 20-35) we hear 
some pretty òdisturbingó and usual statements of  
concern about Jesusñfrom His own family: òHe is out 
of His mind,ó they say.  Jesusõ behavior is disturbing to 
themñand Mark states that they òwant to seize Himó 
and take Him away. In fact, Jesusõ contemporaries call  

Him òBeelzelbuló (a name derived from a Philistine god,  
formerly worshipped in Ekron, and later adopted by some  
Abrahamic religions as a given name to a major demon. The 
name Beelzebul is associated with the Canaanite god Baal. In 
theological sources, predominately Christian, Beelzebub is 
sometimes another name for the Devil, similar to Satan. He is 
known in demonology as one of the seven princes of Hell. The 
Dictionnaire Infernal describes Beelzebul as a being capable of 
flying, known as the "Lord of the Flyers", or the "Lord of the 
Flies).  

 But as many well -educated and -meaning 
folks have noted in the past, òYou canõt judge the past 
(or our understanding peopleõs personalities) with 
current knowledge (or devotion). And we canõt take 
our understanding of Mary and Jesusõ contemporaries 
and their role in His earthly life and apply our own 
understandings to the actual happenings of the day).  
 What we do knowñand can speculate onñis 
the meaning of Markõs Gospel in this accountñand it 
is much different from Lukeõs presentationñfor Mark 
has a different point to make: Mark is talking to us 
about what it means to have òmembershipó in the 
Kingdom of God. 
 On the topic of a royal kingdom on earth 
which the gospel describes, most people of the day, 
including Jesusõ relatives, would have known what it 
means to be a member of the òroyal dynasty or family.ó 
Just like our understanding with the recent marriage 
of Prince Harry and  American Meghan Markle, blood 
lines are important and determine who belongs, as the 
British would say, to òThe Firm.ó In Mark, Jesus states 
that it is not blood relationships that connects us to 
God the Fatherñas brother, mother, and sisterñbut 
rather doing the Will of Godñliving our lives in  
discipleshipñis what makes us adopted daughters 
and sons of the Father. 
 And to achieve this daughter-ship or son-ship 
status with God we have to accept the invitation of 
the Holy Spirit to imitate Christ by caring for the vul-
nerable, òhealingó the sick with new  medicines and 
healthcare, or sheltering the homeless and educating 
the ignorant of faithñand more.  This invitation by 
the Holy Spirit comes to us first not in an email or 
tweet but rather in Baptism, as we are anointed with 
Sacred Chrism, washed clean with Blessed water, and 
witnessed in prayer by our families; then the òfull invi-
tationó comes at Confirmation with the laying on of 
hands and the fullness of the Holy Spiritñwhich then 
is nourished by Eucharist, family, and Church.  
 One of the most important aspects of the  

 
Continued on page 6 . 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Philistines
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Ekron
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Abrahamic_religions
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Demon
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Canaanite_religion
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Baal
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Theology
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Christian_theology
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Devil
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Satan
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Christian_demonology
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Seven_princes_of_Hell
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Dictionnaire_Infernal
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Upcoming Meetings/Events  
JUNE 

-Mon, 11thðConfession, Church, 6 p.m. 

-Mon, 11thðPrayer Shawl, Russell Hall , 7 p.m. 

-Mon, 11thðParish Council, Library, 7 p.m. 

-Tues, 12thðAdoration, Church, 9-10 a.m. 

-Tues, 12thðVirtus Training, Russell Hall, 7 p.m. 

-Sat, 16thðPantry Partners, Vestibule, 9 a.m. 

-Sun, 17thðCoffee & Donuts, 9 a.m. & 12 noon. 

-Sun, 17thðSt. Elizabeth House, parking lot, 3:45 p.m. 

-Mon, 18thðNO McLean Home Mass/NO Confession. 

-Tues, 19thðAdoration, Church, 9-10 a.m. 

-Sat, 23rdðFeed the Hungry. 

-Mon, 25thðVACATION BIBLE SCHOOL, 9:15 a.m. 

-Mon, 25thðConfession, Church, 6 p.m. 

-Tues, 26thðVACATION BIBLE SCHOOL, 9:15 a.m. 

-Wed.  27thðVACATION BIBLE SCHOOL, 9:15 a.m. 

-Thurs, 28thðVACATION BIBLE SCHOOL, 9:15 a.m. 

-Fri, 29thðVACATION BIBLE SCHOOL, 9:15 a.m. 

St. Catherineõs 

Outreach  

G
e
t
 
i
n
v
o
l
v
e
d
:
 
y
o
u
 
d
o
n
ô
t
 
h
a
v
e
 
t
o
 
d
o
 
e
v
e
r
y
t
h
i
n
g
.
.
.

 P
l
e
a
s
e
 
j
o
i
n

-n
 
a
n
d
 
c
o
m
e
 
t
o
 
a
 
m
e
e
t
i
n
g
 
o
f
 
y
o
u
r
 
c
h
o
i
c
e

. 

but everyone should do something! 

Pantry Partners  

This Saturday, June 16th, is the food 
distribution date for SCPP.  

Volunteers please plan to arrive by  
8:45 a.m. for set up.   

The Parish Prayer Line is 
here! Ext. 8 has been added to 
860 658 1642 to accept your prayer 
requests for our Health & Healing 

Ministryôs Prayer Tree. 

Join in on the power of prayer! Please 

let us know form whom you wish us to pray. Weǭll 

include your prayers by our ministers of prayer. 

VIRTUS TRAINING is scheduled for  

Tuesday, June 12th at 7 pm in Russell 

Hall. All volunteers in any ministry in the 
parish, must attend this training by  

mandate of the Archdiocese of Hartford 

Safe Environment for Children.  
 There is an online registration at  
http://archdioceseofhartford.org. Click on "Protection of 
Youth" tab. Click the registration and schedules link  
under the "VirtusOnline" logo. Select the Archdiocese of 
Hartford in the drop-down menu and that will bring you 
to the training locations. Please register for our parish 
so that we have an accurate count for materials. Your 
cooperation is greatly appreciated." 

St. Elizabeth House 

Next service date is June 17th. Your food 
items need to be ready to serve (casseroles hot,  
salad pre-cut) and at the church by 3:45 p.m. 
Please sign up in the atrium. Questions, please 
contact Leila Bruno at (860) 392-8585.   

Thank you! 

!ÄÏÒÁÔÉÏÎ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ "ÌÅÓÓÅÄ 3ÁÃÒÁÍÅÎÔ  

/Î ÅÁÃÈ 4ÕÅÓÄÁÙȟ ÏÕÒ ÐÁÒÉÓÈ ×ÉÌÌ 
ÖÅÎÅÒÁÔÅ ÔÈÅ "ÌÅÓÓÅÄ 3ÁÃÒÁÍÅÎÔ 
ÉÍÍÅÄÉÁÔÅÌÙ ÆÏÌÌÏ×ÉÎÇ ÄÁÉÌÙ -ÁÓÓ 
ɉÁÔ γ ÁȢÍȢɊȢ  
 4ÈÉÓ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔÉÃ ÄÅÖÏÔÉÏÎ ÉÓ 
ÍÅÁÎÔ ÔÏ ÏǟÅÒ ÁÌÌ ÔÈÅ ÆÁÉÔÈÆÕÌ ÁÎ 
ÏÐÐÏÒÔÕÎÉÔÙ ÆÏÒ ÏÎÅ ÈÏÕÒ ÔÏ ÃÏÍÅ 

ÂÅÆÏÒÅ ÔÈÅ ÂÌÅÓÓÅÄ 3ÁÃÒÁÍÅÎÔ ÁÎÄ ÐÒÁÙ ÉÎ ÓÉÌÅÎÃÅ 
ÆÏÒ ÐÁÒÔÉÃÕÌÁÒ ɉÓÔÁÔÅÄɊ ÁÓ ×ÅÌÌ ÁÓ ÓÉÌÅÎÔ ÐÅÒÓÏÎÁÌ  
ÉÎÔÅÎÔÉÏÎÓȢ $ÕÒÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÍÏÎÔÈ ÏÆ *ÕÎÅ ÏÕÒ ÓÔÁÔÅÄ 
ÐÒÁÙÅÒ ÉÎÔÅÎÔÉÏÎ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÆÏÒ ÖÏÃÁÔÉÏÎÓȡ ÍÁÒÒÉÅÄ  
ÖÏÃÁÔÉÏÎÓȟ ÒÅÌÉÇÉÏÕÓ ÖÏÃÁÔÉÏÎÓ ÁÎÄ ÐÒÉÅÓÔÌÙ  
ÖÏÃÁÔÉÏÎÓȢ 0ÁÒÉÓÈÉÏÎÅÒÓ ÁÒÅ ÁÌÓÏ ×ÅÌÃÏÍÅ ÔÏ ÐÒÁÙ 
ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅÉÒ Ï×Î ÎÅÅÄÓȢ 4ÈÅÒÅ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÂÒÉÅÆ ÂÅÇÉÎÎÉÎÇ 
ÁÎÄ ÅÎÄÉÎÇ ÐÒÁÙÅÒÓȟ Á ÂÌÅÓÓÉÎÇ ÁÎÄ Á ÂÒÉÅÆ ÒÅÁÄÉÎÇ 
ÏÆ 3ÁÃÒÅÄ 3ÃÒÉÐÔÕÒÅȢ  
 $ÕÒÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÍÏÎÔÈ ÏÆ *ÕÎÅ ) ÁÍ ×ÉÌÌÉÎÇ ÔÏ 
ÔÒÁÉÎ ÌÁÙ ÐÅÏÐÌÅ ÔÏ ÌÅÁÄ !ÄÏÒÁÔÉÏÎ ÆÏÒ ÏÕÒ ÐÁÒÉÓÈ ÁÓ 
) ÍÁÙ ÎÏÔ ÂÅ ÁÂÌÅ ÔÏ ÄÏ ÓÏ ÅÁÃÈ ÁÎÄ ÅÖÅÒÙ ÍÏÎÔÈ 
ÄÕÅ ÔÏ ÐÏÔÅÎÔÉÁÌ ÍÅÅÔÉÎÇÓȟ ÅÔÃȢ ) ÁÌÓÏ ÂÅÌÉÅÖÅ ÉÔ 
×ÉÓÅ ÔÏ ÉÎÖÉÔÅ ÁÎÄ ÅÎÃÏÕÒÁÇÅ ÔÈÅ ÌÁÉÔÙ ÔÏ  
ÐÁÒÔÉÃÉÐÁÔÅ ÆÕÌÌÙ ÉÎ ÔÈÉÓ ÄÅÖÏÔÉÏÎȢ 0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÌÅÔ ÍÅ 
ËÎÏ× ÏÆ ÙÏÕÒ ÄÅÓÉÒÅ ÂÙ ÃÁÌÌÉÎÇ βΰΪ-ȢΰίβȢΫΰήάȢ  

FEED THE HUNGRY 
 Summer months are great times to  
sign- up for Feed The Hungry service dates as a 
family event. The homeless are always in need of 
your generosity.  

Hunger never takes a vacation.  

http://archdioceseofhartford.org
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Introducing:  

 We are a group meant to promote  

Catholic family values through a  
variety of social and spiritual activities, 
such as monthly Pray and Play, Book 

Club and Moms at Mass. We look  
forward to having you join us in these 
activities. Be sure to pick up a calendar 

of events in the church vestibule.  
 We had our first event Moms at 

Mass at the 8:30am Mass on June 5th. 
Moms at Mass is an opportunity for 
moms to bring their little ones to daily 

Mass and to have a community of other 
moms to support each other as they get 

an opportunity to receive the blessed 

sacrament as well as teach their  
children more about their faith. After 

Mass we will have fellowship out on the 
lawn off Russell Hall.  
 For questions please contact  
Tricia Henderson at  

triciamontgomery@gmail.com . Also 
look for us on  
Facebook by 

searching 
òBlessed to be a 

Mom - St. Cathe-
rine of Siena.ó 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
 Attention all Teens and Adults: We are 
looking for artistic, creative and mechanically 
gifted volunteers to help us create the most 
amazing set and staging  for Vacation Bible 
Camp. Please contact Colleen Tighe at  
860 951-2679 or cttighe@comcast.net for more  
information. This volunteer opportunity will  
allow for set creation off -site. Service hours 
available for Jr High and Senior High Students. 

 

June 25th - June 29th 
9:15 - Noon. 

!āô 9þĄā #÷øûóāôý 2ôöøĂăôāôóˌ 

Wednesday evening,  
June 27th, for the  

Women's Club 
Annual Banquet.  
$34 per person for  

buffet and dessert at La Trattoria in 
Canton. Menu and registration  

details to follow, sign-ups will be in 
the atrium this weekend and next, as 
well as on-line. We look forward to 
an evening of fun and fellowship. 

Please contact Janet Fischer,  
860-217-7464, lucypink@comcast.net  

with questions. 

Hope to see you there! 

mailto:triciamontgomery@gmail.com
mailto:cttighe@comcast.net
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Around Our Archdiocese 

of Hartford  

The Knights of Columbus  
Council 2758 is offering three  
post-secondary education  
scholarships worth $1,500.00.  

Students are eligible in any year of  
post-secondary education providing 
that they are enrolled for the upcoming 
year following the award and have not 

received the award previously. Criteria for the award  
include: Family involvement in Catholic activity, Student 
religious/social involvement, General Academic  
Accomplishment, Student Financial Need and other  
influencing factors. Please contact Richard Farrell,  
860-313-4803.  

Applications must be submitted 
 by June 23rd.  

Wedding Banns II  
 

Molly Houston &  

Joseph Dice  
on  

June 23, 2018  

Archdiocese of Hartfordôs  
Second Annual Womenôs Conference  

  
 To be held on November 3rd, 10 a.m.-5 p.m. 
at the Hartford Marriott Farmington. The keynote 
speaker is Kerry A. Robinson. Vigil Mass with 
Bishop Peter Rosazza.  
 Workshops, spiritual breakouts and more! 
 
 For information and to register:  
wwwCatholicEdAOHCT.org., 860-242-5573.  
Sponsored by the Office of Education,  
Evangelization and Catechesis. 

The St. Joseph Church  
Tag Sale team  
is now accepting 
donations for our 
annual Tag Sale.  

 
Proceeds will benefit the less  
fortunate in the Winsted area.  

We will accept all kinds of donations except: old tires, old 
computers, large and heavy exercise equipment, heavy 
TV's, and microwave ovens.  
 
Call Laura @ 860-738-4371 regarding drop off times,  
possible pick up of items or for any other questions. 
 
The Tag Sale will be on July 19, 20 and 21 from 9am-2pm in 
the Parish Center 31 Oak St. in Winsted.  
Thank you for you for support! 

Father Michael, from page 3  

acceptance of the Holy Spiritõs invitation is our  
familyõs role in saying òYes!ó In the rite of Baptism, we 
end this Sacrament with two beautiful prayers over 
the mother and father. The first, over the mom,  
highlights the joy a Christian mother now seeing  
eternal life shine upon their child. Over the fatherñ
and in acknowledgement of the role of parenthoodñ
we hear that with his wife they shall be the first of 
teachers and the best of teachers in the ways of faith 
to this child. God intended faith to be both a lived ex-
perience in the family and an experience that is passed 
on. What we see our father and mother do, we do. As 
the saying goes, Children are the greatest imitatorsñgive 
them something amazing to imitate. 
 Certainly of all the legacies we might leave our 
childrenñfrom homes to portfolios to heirloomsñthe 
most valuable one is a soul united to Christ in charity 
and love, for that is the fulfillment of the gift of Godõs 
Loveñsalvation. Membership in the Kingdome of God cer-
tainly has its Eternal privileges! 

 

Will I help?  
Have You Ever Asked Yourself this 

Godly Question? 
 

 We all know that recently the Archdiocese of 
Hartford reconfigured its parishes, closing some and 
merging others--into a stronger and proactive group 
of Catholic communities. For some, and  
understandably so, this is very difficult. It is hard 
and we must be honest about it.  
 However, times are changing. People do not 
practice their faith, families do other things on  
Sundays--sports, work--and there is much confusion 
and misinformation about important Church  
teachings.   
 We need to do a better job in Evangelization 
and confidently proclaiming the Good News of Jesus  

Continued on next page 
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The 2018 Halo Open Golf Outing  
was a grand success, raising over $12,000 which 
will help support other St Catherine ministries 

and projects locally. The Menõs Club  
Ministry wishes to thank our golfers, 
volunteers, sponsors and donors for  

making this yearõs event most successful.   
Sponsors 

McElroy Family 
Vincent Funeral Homes 

Floors Reincarnated 
Fitzgeraldõs Market 

Holmes and Sweeney 
Tom and Rosemary Clarke 

Bill and Karen Carew 
 

Business Donors 
Marindinoõs Market 
Kaneõs Market 

Healthtrax 
Vincentõs Sportõs Shop 

Warehouse Liquors 
Simsbury Farms Golf Club 

Dennis Hannon 
Cloud Nine Golf Shop 

 

Tee Sponsors 
Robinson and Cole 

Bill Egan 

Will I Help?, continued 

 Christ--our world needs this message! 
 To that end, and to better proclaim the Good News of Jesus Christ, we must actually show the world--not 
just tell them, who we are as Catholics. We are a Church that cares: Just look at our Catholic hospitals, Cath-
olic food and homeless shelters, Catholic programs for special needs and child advocacy, Catholic Knights of 
Malta and Knights of Columbus in service to the community, Catholic schools--elementary, high schools and 
colleges; look at our Catholic shelters for battered and abused women, our Catholic support for housing for the 
poor like the St. Joseph Cathedral housing, Catholic Charities, and so much more. We impact in a positive way 
our culture providing assistance not just to fellow Catholics, but to anyone in need.  
 The 2018 Archbishopôs Annual Appeal, which supports all the above-mentioned needs, is behind last 
yearôs amazing goal of $11 million. Even with all the changes in our culture, we cannot let this impact the 
Churchôs ability--Christôs ongoing ministry--to feed the hungry and care for the disadvantaged. Archbishop 
Leonard Blair and I are asking that if you did not contribute to the AAA yet--or have never given in the past--
please consider doing so this year. Any and all gifts are vital and answer the call of Jesus Christ to ñFeed 
my lambs/Tend my sheep.ò (John 21)  St. Catherine of Siena Parish has already reached its goal and surpassed 
it, and I thank those who have already given, but that is with only 24% of our parishioners participating. If you 
would pray over this, consider what you can do, and do it--the Archbishop and I would be most grateful--and I 
am confident that God is rightly pleased. This weekend we will have envelopes in the Church to assist this noble 
need.  --Father Michael  

Charlie and Sheila Rae Vendetti 
The OõBryan Family 

Michael Williams D.M.D. 
John and Barbara Ginnetti 

Anthony Napolitano 
St. Maryõs Church 

Vincent Welch 
Robert Hensley 
Ed Sparkowski 

Steve and Lisa Cerchia 
The Duffy Family 

Carmon Funeral Holmes 
Randall Neureither 
The Egan Family 

Craig Taylor 
Richard and Bonnie Daly 
The McDonald Family 

Myles McCabe & the Linden House 
Kevin Adams 

The Cloud Family 
The Chappano Family 

Peter Pabich 
Bob and Rosanne OõHara 
Ed and Mary Bouquillon 
Peter and Karen Zummo 

Jim Peters 
Von Hassel Family 

Lou and Amy Daniels 
 

THANK YOU! 
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Support your parish bulletin and 
reach a whole new market, place your 
business ad in our bulletin, please call 
the parish office, 860-658-1642. 
 

Thank You! 
And for our part, Please shop local! 


